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Friday 23rd February 2018 

Wednesday 28th February: Roger Stevens – Poet Visit  

Thursday 1st March: World Book Day – Theme of ‘Sharing Stories’  

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

We are very lucky that Roger Stevens is visiting Heene on Wednesday next week.  He 

will be giving age appropriate presentations to the whole school throughout the 

morning and Y2 and Y3 will undertake some workshops with him in the afternoon.  At 

the end of the day he will have some of his books for sale for £5 each.  If your child 

wishes to purchase one of his books and get it signed – two of his newest 

publications are illustrated here – please send them with £5 in a named envelope on 

Wednesday morning.   

Also the following day on Thursday it is World Book Day!  The theme for this year’s 

day is ‘Sharing Stories’!  We will be encouraging the children to dress up as their 

favourite author or book character as they will be engaged in various reading 

activities throughout the day and undertaking an extra reading buddy session next 

Thursday afternoon. 

Please visit the World Book Day website for further information and ideas 

http://www.worldbookday.com/  

Thank you in advance of your continued support. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Jo MacGovern   Miss Polly Atkinson 
Headteacher   English Subject Leader 
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